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PUBLIC NOTICE

Two or more members of the University of West Florida Foundation, Inc. Board of Directors
may attend Holidayfest in Historic Pensacola Village on Wednesday, December 6, 2024, at
6:00 p.m. No action items of the Foundation Board of Directors will be discussed at this event.

Contact the UWF Foundation office at 850.474.3306 or visit the Foundation Board of
Directors website for more information.
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